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25/04/2022 

MR Dean Linden 
27 St PauIs Road ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

This proposal is of great concern. 
The traffic around the roundabout is already terrible and dangerous. 
The bus stop near the dwelling will make eye sight of children almost impossible. As was when 
a child was run over on his bike not long ago . Reversing cars out of this premises is a accident waiting to happen. 
It must be said that this development is not what we all want and a death of a child from the 
traffic and cars reversing out of this site will happen. 
Please consider the impact on our suburb and the impact of our children's lives. Thank you 
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